Norwood Italian Lodge #1235

January 2020 Newsletter

Steven J. Eosco, President 14 Endicott St. Norwood MA 02062 Phone: 781-769-7865

Steve toni@norwoodlight.com

Next Meeting: Tuesday, Jan. 7th, 7 pm

Dear Lodge Members.

Thank you to all the lodge members and guests who attended our Christmas Dinner Dance party at Four Points in December. It takes a lot of planning to do this event. Our appreciation is extended to Linda Renzi and Kathy Scarpone for their coordination of the event. Everyone had a nice time.

- Our Jan. meeting includes our traditional Yankee Swap. For those who would like to join in the festivities, please bring a wrapped gift with no name tag on it. To ensure "goodwill toward men", it is preferred that the item be new and worth a moderate price in the vicinity of \$10. Toni Ciarletta will lead the event for us.
- We will also **need bakers** for the Jan. meeting. Please call Steve Eosco at 781-769-7865 if you can bake. It is always so appreciated by all.
- ♦ Chateau Restaurant Fundraiser in November raised \$110.06 for our Lodge. We are grateful to those who were able to participate.
- Vice-president, Nick Campagna, Jr., will always accept your generous food donations (especially canned pasta, tomatoes, meats, tuna, and paper goods) at the meeting and will deliver to community food pantry.
- Thank you to all who were able to donate toys to the Italian Home For Children in Jamaica Plain. They were delivered and very much appreciated.
- Our Lodge continues to work on the Italian cookbook project.
 Chairperson Tony Scavotto will give an update at the Jan. meeting.
- ♦ For members with eligible grandchildren, call Toni Eosco for our local lodge \$1,000 **scholarship application** at 781-769-7865. The deadline is April 15th. The Grand Lodge application is available on their website OSIAMA.ORG The deadline for the Grand Lodge is February 1st.
- Please remember that there is NO meeting in February due to the generally inclement weather. We will resume in March for Pizza/Bingo.
- ♦ Please notify **Sunshine Lady, Emily Malacaria**, of any ill members or members in need of encouragement due to illness. Contact her at email: emm509@norwoodlight.com or phone: 781-762-5926.

Felice Anno Nuovo a Tutti!

Steve Eosco, President

Please remit \$50 dues to Andy Ciarletta at the meeting or mail check (payable to Norwood Italian Lodge #1235) to: 506 Nichols St., Norwood MA 02061 ~~~~ Grazie Mille!



OFFICERS 2019-2021

President: Steven J. Eosco Vice-pres.: Nick Campagna, Jr. Past president: George Franco Orator: Delia Bartucca Secretary: Kathy Scarpone Fin. Secretary: Andy Ciarletta

Trustee: Barbara Anello Trustee: Toni Eosco Trustee: Brenda Marchand

Fin. Treasurer: Frank Bilotta

Trustee: Linda Renzi Trustee: Pat Russo

Mistress & Master of Ceremonies: Bettie Lasden & George Sabatini

Sentinel: Mike Scarpone Chaplain: Joyce McCabe State Deputy: TBA

Lodge meets for our Tuesday meeting at The VFW Post on Dean St, Norwood Jan. 7 th @ 7:00pm

